
From: Melissa Tanner
Sent: 7/22/2015 12:27:33 PM
To: Tamara Hardy; Rachael Vise
Cc: Stacy Bobo; Haley, Nikki
Subject: RE: Jason Drake

Tamara:  

 

Thank you for the dial a ride information.   

 

 

Do you know when the man is coming for the home modifications. Last time we 
spoke we were told the first part of July, which was a change from the June 
timeframe we were given.  

As right now he can get in out of the home on his own.  If the funding is there we 
don’t understand why things are not getting done. We just want straight answers.
   

One thing I don’t understand is why some people are getting the funding for 
things and get everything they need  and Jason Drake seems to not being 
anything he needs and is placed on a back burner. 

 

If there is that much case load, then someone needs to do something about it.   I 
am trying to keep Jason from going into a facility, which will cost the state way 
more money.   It is more cost effective to be able to keep Jason Drake at home.

 

 

We nearing the end of July and have not heard a word from anyone. 

 

Also have you contact a nursing company to find out if they can take his case.  
Also have you sent a termination of services to Total Home Health.  We still do 
not have the 21 hours required by the state, that have been assigned to Jason 
for the nursing hours.  



We are being told that there is a shortages  in LPN/RN.   We have requesting 
that the 21 hours assigned by the states, be used for aid care hours since I am 
doing his bowel and bladder and he receives the skilled nursing need through 
my health insurance.

It would actual save the state and be more cost effective give him all 70 hours 
for attendant care hours, which is what he needs.  No company on the list can 
staff the 21 hours.  Jason should not be penalized and lose hours because of 
staffing issues.   

 

 

 

 

I appreciate your help. 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Melissa Tanner 

Payer Analysis Coordinator 

Patient Account Services 

Greenville Health System

{864}454-0820 

mtanner@ghs.org

 

 

 



From: Tamara Hardy [mailto:tamara.hardy@charleslea.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 11:13 AM
To: Melissa Tanner; Rachael Vise
Cc: Stacy Bobo
Subject: RE: Jason Drake

 

Hello Melissa,

 

You can contact Dial A Ride which is a local transit service in Spartanburg 
County who assist with non medical transportation. You will, however, have to 
pay out of pocket for the service!

 

Thanks so much,

Tamara Hardy 

 

 

 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Melissa Tanner <MTanner@ghs.org <mailto:MTanner@ghs.org>> 
Date: 07/22/2015 11:04 AM (GMT-05:00) 
To: Rachael Vise <routlaw@charleslea.org <mailto:routlaw@charleslea.org>> 
Cc: Stacy Bobo <SBobo@charleslea.org <mailto:SBobo@charleslea.org>>, 
Tamara Hardy <tamara.hardy@charleslea.org 
<mailto:tamara.hardy@charleslea.org>> 
Subject: RE: Jason Drake 

Rachael:   Do you know of a way to get Jason to court on Monday  27th at 8:30 
am and then bring him home.  

Jason cannot do transfers so he cannot transfer  into a car.  He has to be 


